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Dear Friends, 

 

Spring renewal is upon us and we continue to renew and reenergize our efforts to better serve 

and increase successful outcomes for our consumers as well as the disability population as a 

whole.  We are excited about the recent change to federal law that mandates that centers for 

independent living provide and/or facilitate transition services for people with disabilities living in 

institutionalized settings, youth transitions and institutionalization deferment for others at  

risk.  Our organization has been very successful at transitioning people with disabilities into the 

community and/or maintaining independence and we are thrilled to be providing these kinds of 

services now to youth.  We believe we can make a positive impact on younger individuals with a 

disability and their families by introducing them to the concepts of independent living and 

empowering them to make informed decisions about their future! 

 

In this newsletter, you will see that we received generous donations from the Centene 

Foundation, presented by California Health and Wellness, as well as the San Diego County 

Employees’ Charitable Organization (CECO).  We appreciate the support of these organizations  

in helping us to expand the impact, we can make on the lives of those living with a disability.  

We hope you will consider financially supporting the work we do as well! 
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PLEASE JOIN US  for our  
2ND Annual Job Fair for People with Disabilities  

 

 
 

Come Dressed to Impress and Bring your Resume 
to Meet Employers that are Currently Hiring! 

 
 

WHEN 
Monday, May 11th, 2015 10am-1pm 

 
 

WHERE 
SD Unified School District’s Ballard Center 
2375 Congress St. San Diego, CA. 92110 

 
 

PARKING 
Park in Parking Lot Next to Building 

 
 

TRANSPORTATION VIA TROLLEY 
Exit at the Old Town Transit Center,  

walk east toward Congress St. and then walk South 5 blocks 
Ballard Center will be on the right side of the road 

 

 
 

QUESTIONS 
 Call (619) 293-3500 

 
 



HAPPY 25
th

 ANNIVERSARY ADA! 

On July 26, 2015, the ADA will celebrate its’ 25th Anniversary. 
The anniversary’s slogan established at the federal level is Disability Rights ARE Civil Rights. 

 
The Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) gives civil rights protections to individuals with disabilities that  
are like those provided to individuals based on race, sex, national origin, and religion. It guarantees equal 

opportunity for individuals with disabilities in employment, public accommodations, transportation, 
state and local government services and telecommunications. 

 

We were pleased to welcome the Fuhong Society Hong Kong delegation when they  
visited the Access to independence San Diego office while they were in the USA. 

 

 
 
 
 

Fuhong Society Hong Kong Delegation 

 



 
. 
 

 
 

The Fuhong Society is a non-governmental organization that provides community living and vocational 
rehabilitation services to people with intellectual and psychiatric disabilities in Hong Kong and Macau. 

The delegation includes social workers, clinical psychologists, occupational therapists, and administrators. 
They came to the U.S. to study services for people with disabilities and the PROMISE Project. 

 
The goal of the PROMISE Project is that all children with learning disabilities get the chance to succeed. 

THE PROMISE is to provide an educational path for underserved children who struggle with learning 
disabilities, evaluating their learning disabilities and getting them the support they need. 
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Please visit us at: 
 

www.facebook.com/accesstoindependence 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Nan Zhang Hampton, Ph.D., C.R.C.  
Professor of Rehabilitation Counseling  
San Diego State University, Access to Independence 
Executive Director Louis Frick and the Fuhong Society 
Hong Kong Delegation Interpreter. 

Mission   

To provide opportunities for persons with 

disabilities to develop all their abilities and to 

ensure that they achieve the greatest 

independence possible within their 

circumstances, as fully integrated members of 

the community; To advocate for equal rights of 

persons with disabilities through education, 

policy and legislative changes. 
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Risk Assessment Presentation 
 
On February 26th,, Gina Signoracci, PhD Clinical Research 
Psychologist/Assistant Professor from the University of Colorado School of 
Medicine, Departments of Psychiatry and Physical, Medicine, & 
Rehabilitation generously invited Independent Living Program Manager 
Amy Kalivas and her staff to attend a Risk Assessment Presentation. The 
Access to Independence staff received current information concerning 
ethical standards and practices in psychological rehabilitation settings that 
will assist them in their work with consumers. 
 

 
 

San Diego Social Venture Partners Panel Discussion  
on Workforce Development 

 
Panelists: Dr. Erica Bouris, International Rescue Committee 
Senior Program Manager of Economic Development and 
Maurice Wilson President from REBOOT Workshop 
(Relearn, Rebuild, Rebrand) helping veterans successfully 
transition from the battlefront to the homefront and 
Access to Independence Independent Living Program 
Manager Amy Kalivas. 
 
Access to Independence Independent Living Program 
Manager, Amy Kalivas, participated in a panel discussion 
hosted by the San Diego Social Venture Partners  
regarding employment trends in San Diego County  
that specifically focused on traditionally unemployed  
and underemployed groups.   
 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You Notes 

As you may have read in our previous 
newsletter, Access to Independence Assistive 
Technology Service Coordinators,  
David Smith and Tom Riis, participated in an 
outreach at Corky McMillin Elementary School 
in Chula Vista.  
 
Diana Pastora Carson, who is an Inclusion 
Consultant/Trainer at Ability Awareness in 
Action as well as an author, conducted this 
annual event. 
 
The THANK YOU NOTES on this page are from 
the class of Corky McMillin Elementary  
School. They attest to how we  
diligently seek to educate and inform 
communities of all ages about disability, 
diversity, and inclusion. 
 
 

 

 

If you are interested contact  David & 

Tom for presentations, please contact 

David Smith at DSmith@a2isd.org  or  

619/293 -3500, #288  
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Access to Independence Staff WELCOMES DELMI SANCHEZ and BOOKER T. PRIDGEN 

 

 
 

Delmi Sanchez, our new Employment Services Coordinator, comes to us with over  

twenty years of staffing, employment and recruitment experience.  

Her skill set also includes case management and working with people with disabilities. 

 

She is interested in gardening, reading, hiking and exploring ecological sites.  

Delmi is the proud mother of two sons, one in the Air Force and one in the Navy. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Booker T. Pridgen, has been a 

volunteer with Access to Independence 

since August of 2013 and has logged in 

more than 450 volunteer hours. He 

has a friendly voice when calling 

consumers inviting them to our 

workshops, health fairs, and events. 

We are happy to have him join  

our team as the new Program 

Assistant supporting projects  

in our San Diego office. 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Access to Independence is thrilled to have been the recipient of 
the Community Impact Grant in the amount of $5,000 from the 

Centene Foundation for Quality Health Care. On March 5th,  
Dr. Kathleen Lange the Executive Director in Imperial County, 
for California Health & Wellness presented Louis Frick with 

this generous donation. 
 

Centene is the parent company of California Health & Wellness, 
a managed care organization that provides services 

for Medi-Cal beneficiaries. 
 

Sandra Rose, the Director of Health Programs and Community 
Outreach of California Health & Wellness said, 

“We recognize and support the tremendous work that 
Access to Independence and other ILC's do to enhance 
the quality of care and life for people with disabilities.” 

 
Access to Independence will use this grant to support a project 

that addresses access to health care services and promotes 
wellness for individuals with disabilities. 

 
The grant will also go towards our patient/peer navigation 

program, information/referral assistance and other activities 
that promote health care access and wellness. 

 
Access to Independence is hoping to establish a contract  

with this organization to provide managed long-term  
services and support. 

 

 

 

THANK YOU   

CECO! 
 
 

Louis Frick attended the  
20th Annual Awards Breakfast of the 

San Diego County Employees' Charitable 
Organization (CECO) 

where Access to Independence was 
fortunate to receive a  

generous donation of $2,500, 
this will be used to assist people with 

disabilities to live more independently. 
 

 

THANK YOU ! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Help us in our commitment to continue to change  
the lives of people with disabilities  

by making a donation today.  
 

 

We could not do it without you.  

Thank you for your support!  

 
 
 
 

Please visit us at  

 
www.facebook.com/accesstoindependence 
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